Monday News from Mrs. Hunt, September 9, 2013
***Thank you, to Mark Isaac, Kori Hazel, Sarah Boyle, Nikki Whye and Leslie Morton for organizing and carrying out yet another GREAT “Bad in Plaid” Golf Tournament. A word of appreciation to all parents who sponsored golf holes, donated raffle prizes and played in the tournament.
***The HSA meeting is tonight September 9, 2013, 7:00 p.m. in the school Library.  All interested parents are welcome to attend the meeting.  Please email HSA president Monica Frederick,monica.frederick@msn.com  if you have a topic for discussion at the meeting.
***Call and/or email Melanie Elizondo if you would like to have your family picture taken for the new parish directory click on the following link New Picture Directory St. Ambrose for more information Melanie, 801-485-5610, paroff@xmission.com
***Community Service for September – The Cottonwood Family Treatment Center really needs the support of our Cosgriff families. Homeless, troubled women and children are housed at the facility until they are able to work and become independent. Refer to the Cosgriff webpage for a list of the new/clean and slightly used items which are greatly needed. Please place all donations in front of the school office.
***Reminder:  Student, Lifetouch, picture retakes will be September 30, 2013, we will be sending home flyers for your information. Please watch for flyer within the next two weeks.
***Please make sure you have given grandparent, close relatives and family friend’s addresses to Brooke Soto, bsoto@cosgriff.org as we would like to invite them to the Grandparent Brunch on October 2, 2013, 9:00 a.m., in the St Ambrose Social Hall.
***Reminder: The first “Gold Club” Grandparent Social will be held September 15, 2013, 5:00 p.m. at Mac Cools in Foothill Village. Encourage all grandparents to attend this “Wild and Crazy” social. The Gold Club will host a special Fine Arts Sale. Be ready to purchase beautiful art, prints and a variety of children’s and adult books at our Annual Kings English Book Sale, October 20 through October 25. Please watch for time and location.
***Innisbrook Fundraiser, September 13, 2013 through September 30, 2013. Innisbrook catalogs are going home with your child Friday September 13, 2013. (one packet per family) While this is not a major fundraiser it has been very profitable for Cosgriff in years past. We earn 50% profit on all gift/gift wrap purchases, plus 45% on chocolate. Please purchase gift wrap, totes, tissue, tags, bows for Christmas, Birthdays and other special occasions. Students will still be eligible to earn key chains, penguins and a chance in a drawing and other great prizes. We ask that all orders be placed through Cosgriff school until September 30, 2013, so that our school will receive the 50% profit. Go to our websitewww.cosgriff.org for more information about this easy way to support Cosgriff School.

